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Dear Community Partner,
I hope this letter finds you well! I am reaching out on behalf of Paterson Alliance to invite your organization to become a valued sponsor for our upcoming Get the Lead Out of Paterson Rally, taking place on October 19, 2024, at Center City Mall in Paterson, NJ. We also plan to take the Rally to each ward in Paterson throughout the next year. 
This community-focused event aims to raise awareness about the dangers of lead poisoning, particularly for children under six years old, and to provide essential health services to families in our area. With the help of local organizations, we can create a safer and healthier environment for our children, and your support will be instrumental in making this event a success.
Why Your Support Matters:
Lead poisoning is a serious public health issue that can have lifelong effects on children. Our rally will offer free lead testing, health screenings, and educational resources for families, along with engaging activities for children. This event will not only raise awareness but also empower families with the knowledge and tools they need to create lead-safe homes.

Sponsorship Opportunities:
To help us achieve our goals, we are seeking sponsorship contributions to cover various event costs. Below is a breakdown of some of the estimated expenses:
Venue: $1,000
Audio/Visual Equipment: $300
Games & Face Painter: $1,065
30 Six-Foot Tables and 60 Chairs: $330
Food: $500
Parking: $400
Other Costs: TBD

We would greatly appreciate your support in helping us cover these expenses. In return for your sponsorship, we will prominently display your organization’s name and logo at the event, include it in promotional materials, and acknowledge your support during the rally.
Join Us in Making a Difference
We believe that together, we can make a significant impact on the health and safety of our community. If you are interested in sponsoring the Get the Lead Out Rally or would like more information about partnership opportunities, please feel free to contact me directly at 973-207-0895 or LemonPatersonAlliance@gmail.com.
Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our community. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you to make this event a resounding success!
Warm regards,
Shanikwa Lemon
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